
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF HEARING 

June 27, 2018 
11:00 A.M., 2360 Rayburn House Office Building 

 
 
TO:  Members, Committee on Small Business 
 
FROM: Steve Chabot, Chairman 

 
DATE: Wednesday, June 20, 2018  
 
 
The Committee on Small Business will meet for a hearing titled, “ZTE: A Threat to America’s 
Small Businesses.”  The hearing is scheduled to begin at 11:00 A.M. on Wednesday, June 27, 
2018 in Room 2360 of the Rayburn House Office Building.   
 
This hearing will examine the imminent threat posed to America’s small businesses by the 
Chinese telecommunications firm ZTE. The hearing will provide committee Members the 
opportunity to hear from national security experts and cybersecurity firms on steps the 
administration can take to protect small businesses and American citizens from the dangers 
presented by ZTE. The hearing will also investigate ongoing efforts being by both the public and 
private sectors to reduce the challenges small businesses face in dealing with illicit Chinese 
backed enterprises. 
 
A staff briefing will be held on Monday, June 25, 2018 at 2:00 P.M. in Room 2360 of the 
Rayburn House Office Building.  

If you or your staff have questions, please contact James Burchfield, Professional Staff for the 
Committee, at 202-225-5821. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 


